











8[™] February 2023

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Residential visit to Eaton Vale - 5th to 7th June 2024

We are proposing to take current Year 5 on a residential visit to Eaton Vale on Wednesday 5th June to Friday 7th June 2024 during their time in Year 6.

This visit has been provisionally booked and we will be offering parents the opportunity to start paying instalments to assist with the cost of the visit. In the unlikely event the visit does not go ahead or you wish to withdraw your child you will receive a refund for all payments made.

Currently we have been advised by Eatonvale the cost will be £170 per child for accommodation / activities & food but this may increase slightly once actual costs have been confirmed for 2024. We hope to have fund raising events during the children's time in Yr 6 to help with the cost of the coach.

We are offering parents the opportunity to pay for the visit by instalments as follows: -

- 13 payments of £12 and 1 payment of £14 from March 2023 to April 2024
- There will be the option to pay in full and you can pay more than one instalment.

Once the final figure is confirmed by Eatonvale changes will be made to the instalment amounts.

We will ask that a minimum of 3 payments are completed by end of September 2023 which will be your deposit payment for the visit.

Payment for this trip must be through the Wise Pay system the visit is in the Trips & Visits section.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A. Goddard Head of School





